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Sen. Fasano, Len

Frilling, Tara; Krautler Patricia; jagargiulo@gmail.com
Tax Hike - Public Hearing Testimony

Dear Senator Fasano and Representative Klarides:

Increasing taxes again will put a burden on ownership. There has already been a significant decline in construction due
to lack of funds. Increasing the cost to those who still can build will hinder them in the state of CT, and likely encourage
them to move their enterprises elsewhere, where taxes are cheaper. Increases taxes will reduce the construction
industry's available work and slow the economy in the long run.

Joseph M Caputo <josephcaputol0@gmail.com>

150 Southfield Avenue, APT 1430
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